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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED  
2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR CALENDAR 

 
In accordance with R.C. 3313.48 and Board Policy 8210, the Board of Education hereby              

gives notice that it will hold a public hearing during its Committee-of-the-Whole Meeting             

on October 10, 2018, to consider the proposed 2020-2021 school year calendar submitted             

by District administration. The public hearing will address topics including, but not            

necessarily limited to, the total number of hours in a school year, length of the school day,                 

and beginning and end dates of instruction. “School day” means the time during a calendar               

year that a school is open for instruction pursuant to the Board-adopted schedule. A formal               

vote to approve the proposed 2020-2021 school year calendar will take place at least 30               

calendar days after October 10, 2018. 
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